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Oak class have been very busy writing and recording portal stories. 

The children also produced four large images to go with it before 

using voice recorder to record and make into a mini movie.  

 

We have had a fantastic two weeks of learning in school, the children are a real credit to us all and themselves. We 
are so proud of the exceptional effort they are all making in trying to be the best they can be in all areas of school 
life. Children have demonstrated their generous hearts and minds in how they have given time to help another, 
shown real empathy in the words they have chosen to use with others around school and how their behaviour 
reflects our Christian Values. I have been astounded by how mannerly the children are and how thankful they are 
for what they have and what we do in school.  
 
As we begin our journey of preparation and Advent and our last few weeks 
of term, my hope is that we continue to work together to keep our school  
community safe and enter into the festive season with love and faith.   
 
I would like to wish you a lovely weekend, take care and stay safe.  
 
With very best wishes,  
Mrs Gibbons  
 

In Birch class they have been busy using their 
art skills to show their scientific 
understanding.  
 

 

In Blossom Class the children have been busy writing note, 
completing envelopes and creating pictures and postcards in 
the Elves workshop. The children showed exceptional skills in 
choosing the appropriate materials, resources and equipment 

for their task.  
 
 
 

  

 

Willow class have been learning all about 
Turtles and how we can work together to save 
them.  

 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Secret Santa and 

Christmas Cards 
 

We will be placing 2 donation boxes at each Bubble door entrances from Monday 30th 

November.  

 

One will be clearly marked for Christmas Cards and the other as Secret Santa Donations. 

 

Secret Santa will be taking place on Monday 7th and Tuesday 8th December in each class so 

the last day for leaving any donations will be Friday 4th December at 9am.  This allows the 

goods to be quarantined for 72 hours ready for the children to choose on the Monday 

morning. 

  

Please could you have your cards ready to drop in the box at the start of the day as opposed 

to sending them in your child's school book bag. 

  

Thank you so much for your support. 
 

  

A note of consideration 
 
Please continue to park with consideration on the roads around school. We all need to work 
together to ensure the safety of all, our children and families and our community. We thank you for 
support on this matter.   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
Autumn Term Diary Dates 

 
26th Nov Oak Class Assembly  

 

3rd December  
 
w/b 7th 
December  
 
 
16th December 
 
17th December 
 

Birch Class Assembly – details 
TBC  
 
Rewind to Christmas for Year 4  
 
 
Christmas Dinner and Party Day 
 
Nativity and Carol Service 
 

18th December Last Day of Term 

 
  

P.E Days  
Please ensure your children come 
dressed in full P.E. kit including 
trainers. P.E. days are as follows.  
 
Class  Days  
Blossom  Monday  

Friday  
Willow  Tuesday  

Friday  
Birch  Tuesday  

Wednesday  
Oak   Monday  

Thursday  
 

 

 Skipton Food Bank 
 
Please watch out for our Advent display to support our continued effort for Skipton Food Bank. We 
have received a lovely message from them today thanking our children, families and community 
for our support.  

 

  



 

 


